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FIA Safety Tracking System devices can be removed in the Final Parc Fermé and returned to SAS Office no later 

than 30 minutes after the opening of the Final Parc Fermé. If a crew has already retired, the equipment must 

be returned immediately to SAS. 

 

Additional care should be taken when removing to avoid any damage to the equipment, mainly antenna cables 

and connectors. Any broken equipment will be deducted from the deposit made during the tracking collection. 

 

 

 

 


